Horse racing has a long tradition in the state of Michigan and at the Chippewa County Fair. Our community enjoys the nostalgia of horse racing, and it is a vital part of our entertainment line-up.

There are few activities that help promote agriculture and entertainment such as horse racing at the fair. Educating the public about agriculture is where fairs got their start, and we are proud of that legacy.

Horse racing is only one part of what we do for our community, but all the pieces fit together. Our fairgrounds offer winter storage and a home for other community activities during the year such as car racing and weddings. Other non-profit organizations benefit from hosting events at our grounds.

We ask you to support SB 396, 397, 398, and 399.

Thank you for your support of our fair and of horse racing in Michigan.

Lynn MacArthur Chippewa County Fair